
            

            

            

            

            

April 10, 2013, 

Dr. Mutchler: 

I would like to present Thomas Antonson for recognition by the Board of Education for 

his recent honor by The Prudential Spirit of Community Awards on behalf of President 

Barack Obama.  He received the President’s Volunteer Service Award for his efforts in 

raising funds to purchase handicap accessible trikes for those in need.  His time, effort, 

and dedication enhanced the lives of others in our community.  

On Monday, April 22, 2013, it would be my honor to present Thomas Antonson to the 

Board of Education for recognition.  Thank you for this opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Shonette M. Sims 
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